Region 1 February Report

It’s been quiet in Region 1; nothing much to report. | was curious if the
local clubs experience a decrease in Specialty entries. Borzoi Club of
New England responded to my inquiry. Their entries have settled to
about 30. They’ve listened to complaints from members and non-
members regarding the timing of their Thanksgiving week specialty and
voted to move it to the end of October with the Albany Kennel Club.
Aside from the obvious, the weather is more predictable. The club
hopes to see an increase in their entries with the new date.
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